
CSE and Industry 

Cooperation between the 

Interior and Qatar 

University in the field of 

industrial security 

 The General Department of Industrial Security at the Ministry of 

Interior and Qatar University held a coordination meeting to strengthen 

cooperation and coordination frameworks in the training fields related to the 

work of the General Directorate of Industrial Security. The meeting was 

attended by Khalifa Mohammed Al-Attiyah, Assistant Director of the General 

Department of Industrial Security, Dr. Abbes Amira, Assistant Dean of the 

Faculty of Engineering for Research and Studies, and Dr. Sumaya Ali Al-Ali 

Head of Computer Engineering and Science Department, Qatar University. 

Mr. Khalifa Al-Attiyah emphasized on the importance of joint cooperation 

between the General Administration of Industrial Security and Qatar 

University in providing expertise, studies and scientific research in the field of 

management work. He pointed out that the directives of the Ministry of 

Interior are to strengthen cooperation and coordination with Qatar University 

and scientific research centers in the country. 

 He added that the General Directorate of Industrial Security seeks to 

develop the system of work and benefit from the expertise in all universities 

and research centers, and upgrade the industrial security man to the required 

level of security sense, professional accuracy, objectivity, hard work and the 

use of technology to fulfill its vital role in securing oil and gas supplies in the 

country. Dr. Abbes welcomed the cooperation with the Ministry of Interior 

represented by the General Administration of Industrial Security and provide 

all the scientific capabilities required by the training program within the 

administration, providing a brief description of the research efforts and 

scientific studies carried out by the university and the engineering projects it 

provided. 
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